
An email to Carson’s cousin                    4C Koo Hoi Ching, Judy 

To: tom@mengtak.com 

From: carson@mengtak.com 

Subject: My Weekend 

 

Dear Tom, 

Guess what? I had a family picnic with my sister and my parents last Saturday. 

We planned to go to Chai Wan Park, so we went to Wehimo Supermarket to 

buy some food and drinks. We bought plenty of sandwiches, mango pudding, 

cheesecake, apple pie and 4 bottles of water. They were $138. 

Then, we took the bus no. 113 to the park. It took us 20 minutes to arrive there. 

We were very excited. Then we walked into the park. Suddenly, we found that 

all the food and drinks were still on the bus. We were shocked because we left 

all the things on the bus. We had to think about what to do. Luckily, I knew 

that my friend was going for a picnic too and she was in the same place as us. 

My friend saw that we were upset so she came with her stuff and she was 

sitting next to me. At this moment, she took the bag that I left on the bus and 

gave it back to me. However, some of the food fell out of the bag and my friend 

didn’t notice it. She said she could also share some of her food with me. 

Unfortunately, I thought that both of our families would not have enough food 
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if we just shared the two small bags of food. 

When we were thinking what to do, we saw a shop that sold the same thing 

like Wehimo Supermarket opposite the park. We bought all the things and 

went to the place that we had picnic again. My friend was next to me and my 

family. We had a great day. We could play together. It is always the happiest 

moment when we have family and friends around. 

We really had a great day! I hope you were here too. 

Best, 

Carson 


